
 
AGENDA REQUEST  

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Tanner Newman, Director of Development Services 

DATE March 28, 2024 

SUBJECT:  IN THE MATTER OF APPROVAL OF GOODWYN MILLS CAWOOD FOR 

CONSULTATION ON THE CITY OF TUPELO 2025-2040 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE TN 
  

 

Request:  

Approval of Goodwyn Mills Cawood (GMC) contract for consultation on the 2025-2040 City of 

Tupelo Comprehensive Plan development in the contract amount of Phase 1 - $80,000 to by 

completed in FY2024 and Phase 2 - $95,000 to be completed in FY2025 for a total contract cost 

of $175,000. All procurement requirements and processes completed during selection process. 

See attached preliminary plat, staff analysis, and Planning Committee recommendation. 


